
 

 

 

Notice 

 

Christmas and New Year Holiday Schedule 
December 24, 2021, December 25, 2021, and January 1, 2022 

 

 

All SPSA facilities will be closed Saturday, December 25, 2021 in recognition of the 

Christmas Holiday. In addition, All SPSA facilities will be closed on Saturday, January 1, 

2022, New Year’s Day.  

On Friday, December 24, 2021 Our seven (7) transfer stations and the Regional 

Landfill will be open from 8:00 AM – 12:00 Noon to service our customers. 

SPSA facilities will resume regular business hours on Sunday, December 26, 2021 

following Christmas and Sunday, January 2, 2022 following New Year’s Day. 

 


